CHANCELLOR'S Notes

October 13, 2006

Department awarded prestigious national honor

() n Sunday, September 17, 2006 at the annual meeting of the American Academy of Otolaryngology-Head and Neck Surgery in Toronto, Canada, the Jerome C. Goldstein Humanitarian Award was presented to our Department Otolaryngology-Head and Neck Surgery. This prestigious award recognized our recovery and rebuilding efforts following Hurricane Katrina.



In accepting the award, Department Chair Dr. Dan Nuss said, "I am humbled to accept this award on behalf of the incredibly resilient residents and faculty of our department, many of whom lost all their possessions in the hurricane, and yet still managed to serve in the rescue and recovery efforts immediately following the storm. They later managed to completely reorganize their entire clinical and educational programs. We dedicate this award to our colleague, Dr. Anna Maria Pou, one of the true heroes of Hurricane Katrina."

Diamond Jubilee a sparkling success

The School of Medicine's Diamond • Masters of Ceremony were Russell Jubilee Gala held last Saturday was an • Klein and "The Honorable Huey P. enormous success. Nearly 500 Long".

people enjoyed the festivities including a delicious dinner and dancing. The Honorable John Breaux was the Honorary Chairman of the event billed as "The First Day of School for the Next 75 Years."



The Breaux bid won the Jubilee Diamond

Wonderful donations were up for bid in the silent and live auctions which raised funds to rebuild the Isidore Cohn, Jr., MD Student Learning Center and the new Center for Advanced

Practice.

We dedicated three new professorships-the Nicolas G. Bazan, MD, PhD Professorship of Emergency Medicine, the Brian P. Jakes, Sr. Professorship of Rural Health Care, and the Eduardo Marvez-Valls, MD Professorship of Emergency Medicine.





Dr. Paul Azar and Dr. Lee Monlezun with "Huey"

Congratulations to the LSU Medical Alumni Association and the Office of Alumni Affairs on a magnificent event!



Malloy receives national recognition

Dr. Randolph Malloy, Assistant Dean at the LSU School of Dentistry, was presented the 2006 Distinguished Service Award by the American Association of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgeons during its 88th Annual



Meeting in San Diego this week.

The richly deserved honor was bestowed for Randy's leadership in the dental school's recovery from Katrina and building its temporary campus in Baton Rouge.